

TIGER CAFÉ

Barbourville Independent School



October 25, 2021

Dear Tiger Family,

As your Food Service Provider, **TIGER CAFÉ** has always strived to provide high-quality, nutritious, and well-balanced meals to your child. Since the onset of the COVID pandemic, we've all experienced stortages in grocery stores and restarurants. **TIGER CAFÉ** has not been immune to these shortages; and the burden is only increasing. Food items and paper products alike are becoming more difficult to obtain from our suppliers.

The staff at **TIGER CAFÉ** would like reassure you that your child will continue to receive a healthy and nutritious breakfast and lunch each day. Please be aware, though, there will be occasional menu changes and possible missing food items.

<u>Thank you</u> for entrusting us to serve your child, as well as your continued understanding and patience.

For questions or concerns, please call or email:

Amy Collins
Food Service Director
606-546-3120
amy.collins@bville.kyschools.us